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Dear parents/carers, 
 
RE: Year 13 Parents’ Evening Survey Feedback 
 
Firstly, I would like to say a big thank you to those who took the time to complete the virtual 
parents’ evening survey.  I am pleased to report that from the returned questionnaires the overall 
results are very positive, with many respondents having found parents’ evening informative and 
worthwhile. 
 
In summary, the survey established that many found it easy to book an appointment for parents’ 
evening via our new SchoolCloud app and the appointments were informative and worthwhile. 
Parents/carers commented that some of the best things about the evening were: 
“No queuing! Also, having a specific appointment time made it much easier to plan working hours 
around it. We love the 5 minute time limit – the information from the teachers was to the point 
and direct.” 

“It was much easier than having to get to the school, find the relevant teachers, queue to see them 
etc.” 

“Very easy to access and the process was quick and efficient.” 

“Very straightforward, still felt personal.” 

“Easy to access, seamless between appointments – great app". 

 “All the teachers were wonderful, they do an amazing job, especially at this time”. 

However, based on your feedback we will also be looking at increasing the length of appointments 
for KS5 parents’ evenings. By the next parents’ evening we hope to have perfected our system and 
thank you again for helping us to continue to improve. 

As always thank you for your continued commitment to the school. 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Seghiri 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


